STATE OF
COLORADO

Re: Low TOC Notification KP 431-9 (05-045-22218)

Krabacher - DNR, Jay <jay.krabacher@state.co.us> Thu, Sep 11, 2014 at 3:11 PM
To: "Schrant, Jennifer" <Jennifer.Schrant@wpxenergy.com>

Jennifer:

This should be acceptable. If ever WPX wants to perf higher, we'll have to discuss this.
Regards,

Jay Krabacher

On Thu, Sep 11, 2014 at 10:42 AM, Schrant, Jennifer <Jennifer.Schrant@wpxenergy.com> wrote:
Hi Jay,

This email is to notify you that the KP 431-9 on the KP 32-9 pad has a low top of cement. Details of this well
include:

KP 431-9 (05-045-22218)- MV Well

e  This well is a new drill

. Top of Cement- 3026’

e  This well does not cover 500’ above the top of gas (Geology pick: 3,351’)
. Bradenhead pressure is O psi

. The planned top perf depth is 3737’

| will be submitting the request to complete for this well shortly.

The well is scheduled to frac on 9/15/2014.

Thank you,

Jennifer Schrant

EDP Engineer I-
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